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We are very grateful to all
Parents/Carers taking part in the 2024-
2025 phase of the INTERACT study, your
contribution to this important area of

research is hugely appreciated.

The map below shows the locations of
all the settings taking part.

to the May 2025 INTERACT newsletter!

QUERIES AND QUESTIONS
If you have any questions about the INTERACT study, please contact us using the
details below. We aim to respond promptly during working hours (9 am to 5 pm,
Monday to Friday). If you have a concern about your child/young person, or they
experience an incident, event, negative change (e.g. to their communication or
behaviour), or out of character distress that may be related to taking part in the
INTERACT trial, please report this to the INTERACT team at the University of York
by telephone (01904 325157) as soon as possible. 
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This newsletter aims to keep you up to date
with the latest developments of the study

and key information you may need.
 

The study is looking at an intervention to
support communication skills in children

and young people with PMLD.

Follow our       page to receive updates
about the study!

INTERACT

We look forward to contacting you again in
June-July 2025 regarding completing the
follow up questionnaires. These can be
completed online or a researcher can
support you to complete them over the

phone. Questionnaires should take approx.
45 minutes.

Next steps for Parents/Carers
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